



Healthy Minds Surveys

Dear Parents/Carers,



We are happy to report that Mrs Rachel Hurding is our new Senior Mental Health Lead in school.

At Lydgate Junior School we want all young people to flourish and fulfil their potential and we believe it is important to provide a school environment which best supports young people's emotional wellbeing.

Please help us to continue to improve our emotional wellbeing culture by letting us know what you think is working well in school and what more you would like for your child regarding their emotional wellbeing by filling in the Healthy Minds survey.

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/SMHL-HealthyMinds-Parent

All responses will be anonymous. Please can parents complete this by Wednesday 8th February.

Your child will also be asked to complete the Healthy Minds survey in class.

Please feel free to contact Mrs Rachel Hurding If you want to find out more about this.

Many thanks,

Mrs Rachel Hurding

Headteacher